From: UGA Business Services info. <BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of
Jennifer D Collins <jfinch@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 8:18 AM
To: BUSINESS-SERV-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: New Non-Employee Payment Form

In an effort to consolidate forms and reduce administrative burden, the Accounts Payable department is releasing a new
Non-Employee Payment form that should be utilized when requesting payments for services rendered by non-
employees or reimbursing expenses to non-employees.

Some of the highlights of the new form include:

Eliminating the need for payments to Non-Resident Aliens to be processed on a separate form

Providing a hyperlink for additional documentation requirements for payments to Non-Resident
Aliens

Providing a section for reimbursable expenses to be documented separately

Providing a “Guide for Processing Payments to Individuals” reference chart that can be viewed
through a link on the Non-Employee Payment Form

The new Non-Employee Payment form is available for use immediately. Accounts Payable will accept the new Non-
Employee Payment form or the current Honoraria forms during a transition period that will conclude on November 1,
2015. Beginning November 2, 2015, only the new Non-Employee Payment form will be accepted. This form applies to
both US citizens and non-resident aliens.

Questions can be directed to Jennifer Collins at jfinch@uga.edu.

Jennifer Collins « Manager « Accounts Payable
University of Georgia ¢ 302 Business Services / 424 E. Broad St. Athens, GA 30602
Phone: 706-542-2786 « Email: jfinch@uga.edu

We in the Budget Division and University Business and Accounting Services constantly seek opportunities to enhance services and
processes so that we can exceed your expectations.

We ask for your valuable fildhiﬁk-




